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ACRIBANK

MEDIA RELEASE
Agribank close Head Office following confirmed COVID-19 case
17 August 2020
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Agribank wishes to inform its stakeholders and clients that the Windhoek Head Office
building is closed with immediate effect due to a confirmed COVID-19 case. The closure
will allow for the disinfection of the building.

Normal operations at the Head Office will resume on Thursday, 27 August 2020.
Operations at branch offices outside Windhoek will continue as normal.

We apologise for any inconvenience that the closure may cause.

Issued by:
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ino Muranda
Manager: Marketing and Communication

For enquiries, kindly contact the Marketing and Communications Division at:
Tel.: 061 2074332/Fax.: 061 2074206
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